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In March two more churches were started! Missionary Kason Bloom 
held his first service in Ecuador, and missionary Kevin White held their 
first service at a new church plant in Bolivia. The work of God is 
advancing!  

Missionary Courtney Mathos just left for Bolivia this month.Our church 
was blessed to gather around her and pray for herbefore she headed out. 
She will be working with Kevin and BethWhite, and we’re excited to hear 
how God is going to use herfor His glory.   

Recently we were blessed to have 
Bryan Stensaas visit and teach the 
students and missionaries about 
cultural adaptation, church 
planting, and missionary ethics. 
He served as a missionary in Spain 
and Uganda as well as a director for 
BIMI and teaching missions at West Coast Baptist College. He was a 
tremendous blessing to me personally as well as to all of those present. 

My missionary friends and I were able to visit Pensacola Christian 
College and talk to many students about Vision Baptist Missions. The 
highlight of our day was attending and preaching in the “Mission Prayer 
Band” that evening. I’m always grateful when the college allows me to 
speak to their students.    

I am constantly allowed to 
visit and challenge students at 
Christian schools. The majority of 
times I am blessed to take missionary 
friends with me. It is a great privilege 
to challenge young people to 
fully give their lives for the cause of 
Christ. 

This month we began holding classes on our new piece of property. 
There are still several areas we need to fix  up, but we are excited to be 
using the property God hasgiven us. We are asking churches all over to 
assist us with the Our Generation Easter offering (Sunday, April 17). 
Your investment will allow us to take care of much of the maintenance 
of the VBM offices and the OGTC classrooms for current and future 
missionaries.




